
Autumn is upon us! 

 

It is hard to believe how quickly we are flying through the weeks! With this lovely change 

in season the rains have arrived and students will be outside and recess and lunch. Please 

ensure they are sent with rain boots, jackets and umbrellas to help keep dry as they play. 

It is also important to keep spare clothes (especially socks) at school for them if they do 

happen to get wet. Many classes are off to Goldstream for outdoor learning and need to be 

dressed for the elements as well! 

The PAC is sponsoring a Scholastic book fair in the library this week so feel free to drop 

by at lunch or afterschool to browse the books for sale. 

Friday, October 25th is a Provincial Professional Development day and our staff will be at 

various workshops and conferences around the province learning ways to improve our 

practice. The Willway PAC will be hosting their annual Halloween Family Dance tonight. 

Festivities start at 5:30 pm. 

Next week is our Halloween celebration at Willway. See below for our information on our 

jack o lantern and costume celebration: 

Bring your pumpkins with an LED tealight inside of them to the Gym before school 
starts on Thursday, October 31st 

Costumes are allowed and encouraged however no masks are to be worn on student 
faces, no weapons (including fake ones) and only three drops of blood for makeup. 

We want Halloween to be a fun celebration for all students involved. Pumpkins can be 
picked up at the end of the day in the gym. Please check with your child’s teacher 
about in class Halloween celebrations. It is also hot lunch day today! 

 

 



 


